
 
The board held a regular meeting on December 2, 2013 at the township building.  At 7 PM, Dave 
Lang-President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustees Jeremy Saling 
and Jay Clark; Fiscal Officer- Molly Long. 
  
The Fiscal Officer read the minutes of the previous meeting which were approved as read. 
 
Old Business 
Saling- None 
Clark- None 
Lang- Reported that the radiator leak on the squad was repaired. 
 
New Business 
Saling-Took call from woman on Springhill re: plowing her car in.  Talked to Karen Barger of Madison 
Twp. re: our mutual agreement, they will meet. 
Clark- Took squad to Perry Valley garage and they will call when parts come in.  Going to have 
Garrett sweep roof clean of leaves.  
Lang- Got email from resident re: drop off on Franks where the pipeline went thru.  Lang checked with 
Kurt Simross re: guard rail and he says pipeline co. will not install.  Lang will contact co. 
 
 Roads- None 
Safety- None 
Public Comments- Mike Wilson of the Licking Township Fire Co. reviewed the fire contract for 2014 
with an increase of $2000 and everything else stays the same.  The trustees signed the contract. 
Zoning- None 
 
Fiscal Officer-Long- Announced there will be a records commission meeting preceding the next 
regular meeting at 6:45 PM. 
   
Payments in the amount of $8,168.30 were made. 
 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Clark, vote unanimous. 
A motion to adjourn was made by Clark, seconded by Saling, vote unanimous. 
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